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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jason Potter <jasepotter@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:01 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: Please Help Pass House Bill 2004A

Hello, 
 
I have been a renter in Oregon for 11 years now. I also volunteer on the renters rights hotline and I know 
firsthand how difficult it is for families who rent in this state. The game is totally stacked against them and it's 
effects every other part of your life if you're housing situation is rocky. Renters (especially minority the poor) 
need SO MUCH MORE HELP from the state of Oregon. Please vote for House Bill 2004A. I genuinely believe 
it will improve the lives of so many Oregonians!  
 
Thank you for your time! 
 
-Jason Potter- 
245 N Hayden Bay Dr. 
Portland OR 97217 


